
Project summary
Construction on the Avon Branch expansion project is set to start soon. The project will include renovations 
and a 16,000 SF addition to accommodate a reading garden, drive-up window, expanded meeting rooms, 
technology upgrades and a dedicated space for children and youth programming. Construction is expected to 
last 12 months.  
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What’s to come in September
• Site preparation 
• Fence installation 
• New power pole installation 
• Excavation for new additions

You’ll see big changes at the library after Labor Day. First, a crew will 
clear the areas around the building to make room for the new additions. 
While it is hard to see the beautiful landscaping around the library 
removed, next year you’ll see new plantings going in. After clearing, the 
project fence will be installed around the project perimeter and 
temporary walls will be installed on the interior of the library. The fence 
and walls will provide a separation between the public and construction 
areas. As conditions change, updates will be posted on the website. 

Project communications
Throughout construction a monthly sidewalk superintendent will be 
published on the Avon Branch update website. Check the site monthly 
for the latest news on the project! 

While we strive to keep the library open during construction, we may have to 
close or adjust the schedule for safety purposes throughout the project. 

The latest news
August was a busy month for the Avon Library Expansion project with 
a successful groundbreaking at the beginning of the month. The team 
also completed a site survey and drone flight to document the existing 
conditions before the start of construction. 
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